
The Sri Lanka High Commission in London in collaboration with APSL and
Sri Lanka Association for Software Services Companies (SLASSCOM) proudly presents

The intention of this webinar is to introduce the potential of the Sri Lanka IT-BPM 
Industry and the opportunities for the British Sri Lankan Professionals to contribute 
to its growth and reap the benefits. Webinar will provide an overview of the IT-BPM 
landscape in Sri Lanka and introduce the SLASSCOM Global Referral Program.

For more details contact: Commercial Section of the Sri Lanka High Commission in London 
0207 2621841 - Ext 248/261 - tradedivision@srilankahighcommission.co.uk  

High Commission of the Democratic Socialist Republic of Sri Lanka 
in the United Kingdom

The Association of Professional 
Sri Lankans in the UK

Register Via: https://sgrp-launch.eventbrite.co.uk/

Date: 29 October 2020 | Time: 5.00 PM UK Time

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/launch-of-the-slasscom-global-referral-program-registration-124976216227

